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Resuming Operations of All Domestic Flights from July 22 

-Decision to increase flights on certain routes in August- 

 Resume operations of domestic flights from July 22 (Wed.) in accordance with the 

business plan, with about 100 flights on 22 routes per day 

 Increase the number of flights beyond the business plan from August 1 (Sat.), the 

start of the busy season 

 Continue to take thorough measures to prevent infection at airports and in the 

cabin 
 

Peach Aviation Limited (“Peach”; Representative Director and CEO: Takeaki Mori) is gradually easing 

the reduction and suspension of domestic flights that resulted from the novel coronavirus pandemic, 

and has decided to resume operations of all flights on domestic routes from July 22 (Wed.). 

  

There will be about 100 flights on 22 routes operating per day, in accordance with the original 

business plan which was made before the new corona virus epidemic was started. During busy 

season, from August 1 (Sat.) to August 31 (Mon.), Peach will further increase the number of domestic 

flights to 3,822 flights, though 3,270 flights was planned in the original business plan. Number of 

increased flights is 552 flights, 11 routes. 

As already announced, Peach will resume operations of all domestic routes from June 19 (Fri.), but the 

number of flights operating per day will be reduced on certain routes until July 21 (Tue.). As for 

international flights, all flights will continue to be suspended until August 31 (Mon.). 

For the safety and peace of mind of customers, Peach is also taking thorough measures to prevent 

infection at airports and in the cabin, such as the staff being required to wear masks, gloves, and 

face shields, as well as sterilization of the cabin.  

 

*1 Due to the aircraft rotation, MM132 and MM564 will start operating from July 23. 

 

 

 


